
OUTREACH EMAILS FOR PENSION PROTECTION 

We’ve all heard heart-wrenching stories from people whose 
pensions were reduced when companies like Nortel or Sears 
became insolvent. Since 1982, some 250,000 vulnerable 
Canadian seniors have had their pensions reduced for life.  

Canada’s pensioners need protection URGENTLY. We are asking 
all our members to ask your law-makers to support Bill C-228 to 
protect the financial security of 4.2 million seniors who rely on 
defined benefit pensions.  

When you have read this page, return to our Home Page and 
click on the link to send your e-mail of support to your MP. 
You will be directed to a new page where you can click on 
"EMAIL YOUR MP NOW". This will then ask you for your location 
and name and will show the text of the e-mail that will go to your 
MP. Then click on "SEND YOUR E-MAIL NOW" and, based on 
your postal code, your e-mail will be addressed to your local MP 
over your name. A list of other recipients who are in a position to 
help will also appear - just select the ones you want to include. 

Pension protection does not require taxpayer dollars.  

Please act now. Let our leaders know that vulnerable seniors are 
no longer acceptable collateral damage in insolvency. 

Thank You 

Charlie Burrell 
President, MBWRSEC 


